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BYOD in 2024

Tuakau College started launching BYOD (Bring Your Own Device)  in 2022,
starting with Year 7 and phased in Year 8 and Year 9 in 2023.

The entire school will be BYOD in 2024.
All parents/caregivers have received emails about this.

Our BYOD requirements are: 

We have signed up with Noel Leeming to get best deals available. 
Any further questions please contact a.jacobs@tuakaucollege.com

Must hold approx. 5 hours of
charge
Case for the device to protect
it from damage

a minimum of a Chromebook 

       BYOD)
Device must have a keyboard
Minimum 10.5” screen

       (a phone is not a device for


